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Townsend, Erle

From: Pete Harring <woodworkingpete@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:51 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

My Name is Pete Harring I live in Washington, Maine.I am writing today in opposition to this rule. Maine does not have 

the infrastructure to implement this as well as it making it extremely difficult for Mainers to be able to afford. 

 

 

--  

God Bless you and may God Bless America. 
 

Pete Harring 

 

Washington, Maine  
woodworkingpete@gmail.com 
 
 
 

"For here we are not afraid to follow the truth wherever it may lead.. "  Thomas 

Jefferson  


